
Wow! It seems like yesterday we opened our doors to our newest group of Percy 
Baxter students, yet here we are moving into the month of December, with only 
three weeks until Christmas break. It is amazing how much we have accomplished 
in just a short amount of time. 
 
We would like to extend a special thank you to those parents who were able to join 
us for Parent-Teacher Interviews on November 3 and 4. Although it is nice to have 
those face to face conversations, with the COVID 19 guidelines currently in place, all 
stakeholders made the best of the situation. Many interviews were via phone 
conversations and some chose to do them through a zoom meeting. It is our hope 
you gained an appreciation of the learning taking place in your child’s classes, as 
well as how you can support them throughout the remainder of the school year. 
Parents are reminded and encouraged to access Parent Portal on a regular basis to 
monitor student progress and achievement levels attained on classroom 
assessments. 
 
The Government of Alberta has implemented new “Stop the Spike” health 
measures, which has impacted our grade 7 and 8 classrooms. Rest assured that 
teachers and educational assistants will be supporting all Percy Baxter Students and 
meeting learning needs by moving to online, at home learning through Google Meet 
and also providing booklets/packages of learning materials for those who do not 
have access to the internet. We are not working in the same emergency conditions 
as last spring, therefore, it is imperative students understand the importance of 
attendance in online learning and completing all assignments and assessments. 
Should you have questions or concerns, please contact your child’s homeroom 
teacher or contact the administration team in the office. Students will return to 
online learning from January 4-8th, 2021 and will be back in the classrooms on 
January 11th.  
 
It is our hope that you all have a relaxing and joyous Christmas Break and a 
prosperous New Year. 
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ADMINISTRATOR’S MESSAGE Mr. Mrs. Rawluk, Assistant Principal 

Wanting to stay connected to 
Percy Baxter school?   Look for 
updates and school news via the 
PBS Facebook page or 
percybaxter.ca   





STUDENTS OF THE MONTH 

IN THE SPOTLIGHT…….. 

MAX DICKSON 

MATHEW HILL 

AVERY DUCHESNE 
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Percy Baxter staff 
wish you and your 

family health, 
happiness, and 

peace during this 
holiday season 
and through the 

coming year.  



DECEMBER 2020 
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 
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